Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From:

Sent: Friday, April 20, 2007 10:38 PM
To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)
Subject: IBM Health Study

Dear Dr. Pinkerton,

Please conduct a health study on IBM workers exposed to chemicals.
This is the best way to understand the correlation between long-term
exposure to chemicals and health problems. Not only would it help these people, but the data obtained

would help generations to come.

Sincerely,



